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Tuesday 17th March 2020 

Dear Year 3 and 4 Parents 
 

CONDOVER PARENT MEETING CANCELLED – FURTHER INFORMATION BELOW  
 
Please be informed that the parent meeting arranged for Wednesday 18th March is cancelled. This is 
part of the additional measures we have introduced, where we are only allowing essential visitors 
into school at this time to safeguard our children and staff. 
 
We are fully aware that you, as parents, may have concerns about our visit to Condover Hall and the 
unique situation we find ourselves in not only as a school but as a country. 
 
We have spoken to JCA staff at Condover Hall at length and also taken advice from the Local 
Authority today. Condover Hall have introduced additional measures in response to the Coronavirus 
and at this point the centre is still operational.  
 
If we make the decision as a school to cancel the visit, all of the monies paid by parents are non-
refundable and are not covered by the insurers as it was not cancelled by the organisers. 
 
I would therefore suggest, at this stage, that you do not purchase new clothing for your child 
specifically for this visit, in case the situation changes and JCA make the decision to cease all visits.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to say a very sincere thank you for your patience and 
understanding, and I will keep you fully informed as soon as I have further updates.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Johnson 
Head teacher 
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